
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

Larson-Hillside S.P.A.R.K.S. Newsletter 
Students Participating In Academics and Recreation for Knowledge and Success 

      April 17, 
         2013 

   Staff:  Ms. Bongard, Mrs. Goyt, Ms. Howey, Mrs. Norton,  

                    Mrs. Stamper, and Ms. Willis.      

  Site Coordinator:  Mickey Talley    email: mtalley@cgresd.net   

          Desk phone # 630-5019           Cell phone # 965-5673  

Made possible through a grant from Michigan Department of Education 

Lou E. Fitness Club! 

Larson-Hillside S.P.A.R.K.S. students enjoying Lou E.’s visit on April 15th. 

 

 
 

 

Parent surveys are 

here!  They will be 

coming home on 

Monday, April 22nd 

and are due back by 

Thursday, April 25th! 

Thank you for 

helping us out with 

this! 
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LARSON – HILLSIDE S.P.A.R.K.S. LAST DAY FOR YOUR CHILD WILL BE… 
   My child’s, _______________________________________ last day for the Larson-Hillside S.P.A.R.K.S will be on: 

                                      (Print your child’s name) 

Thursday, May 2th, 2013.  I will notify my child’s teacher or the school if my child is to ride the 

school bus home or if I will be picking them up from the school they attend during day at 3:25 

p.m. 

Thursday, May 30th, 2013 will be my child’s last day of S.P.A.R.K.S.  I will be coming into the 

Hillside Cafeteria to sign them out at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________      Date:  ____________________ 

                             (Parent/Guardian’s Signature) 

Made possible through a grant from Michigan Department of Education 

Summer SPARKS! 

Summer SPARKS will run 

from June 17th to July 

25th this summer.  Sumer 

SPARKS is based on both 

Title I and teacher 

referrals.  I will send 

home invitations with 

students this week!  

Parents who receive one 

please sign and return it 

A.S.A.P!  Thank you! 

SPARKS Last Day 

May 2rd, will be our last day of SPARKS with bussing.  SPARKS will continue to 
run until May 30th with NO transportation home.  In order for your child to 

attend SPARKS from May 6th until May 30th a parent, or guardian, will need to 
pick up your child at 5:30pm at Hillside cafeteria.  Please let me know when 

your child’s last day will be by filling out and returning the bottom portion of 
this newsletter to me by April 18th.  

Parents, if the bottom of this form is already filled out, that means I’ve received 
your response already.  If you have changed your mind from what you 

originally sent in, please send another note stating the change along with your 
child’s name, your signature, and the date on it.  Thank you!  

 

 

   

Keep up the great exercise, everyone! 


